[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Annie Turner 
Sent: 20 March 2018 14:12
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Planning Application NO 17/02394/OUT Holins Srategic Land LLP

Dear Sirs

I wish to raise objections to the application to build up to 60 houses on this site in Berry Hill Road.

I take great exception to Building Development being allowed along Berry Hill Road as we have no footpaths and a large volume of traffic. 

I am Disabled suffering from secondary progressive MS which means I am wheelchairbound . One of my greatest pleasures daily is to be able to sitting on my scooter take my terrier for a walk along Berry Hill Road on her lead and the volume of traffic is already busy. To increase the volume of traffic using this road would render this pleasure for myself impossible.

Adderbury already has accepted more than its quota of new house in four substantial developments.


Yours faithfully


Mrs Anne R Turner 
Hammonds
Berry Hill Road
Adderbury
Oxfordshire
OX17 3 HF

